## Kittens Room January 2022

Dear Parents,

It is 2022, I cannot believe how fast this year has come and gone. 2022 will be a fantastic year. A warm welcome to the new children joining our classroom this month. We are looking forward to getting to know each of you.

This month we are going to talk about Epiphany and weather. Epiphany is the journey of the wisemen going to see baby Jesus. With it getting colder, please remember to send the children in warm clothes including jackets, hats, etc. Please label all items sent to school with your child's name.

We will be celebrating National Lutheran School Week the 24<sup>th</sup> through the 28<sup>th</sup>. Each day of the week will be a different theme like hat day, crazy socks day, etc. It is so fun! Please be on the lookout for a scheduled closer to the date.

Blessings, Kitten Teachers

Dates to Remember:

3<sup>rd</sup>- Preschool Resumes

6<sup>th</sup>- Epiphany

17th- Program Closed Teacher Inservice

19<sup>th</sup>- Parent Chapel

 $24^{th}$ - $28^{th}$ -National Lutheran School Week

30th- GDLC Baptism see gdlc.org

Unit Topic: Weather

Color: Blue

Shape: Circle

Basic Truth: Jesus wants to be my

friend forever.

Memory Verse: "The crowds were amazed at his teaching." Matthew

7:28

Fruit of the Spirit: Patience